
 

Qu’ll est bon, qu’il est doux pour des freres de vivre ensemble et d’etre unis 

How good and how pleasant for us to live together in unity     Psalm 133  

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year!   

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and I really hope 2022 is a more settled year for our school and 

families.  

Talk Task  
This week, during Class Worship, the children have been thinking 

about our new Living Value, Honesty. 

The Bible tells Christians to always be honest, following in Jesus’ 

footsteps. 

As a talk-task this week, talk to your children about: 

• Why you should tell the truth. 

• Why it is important to be honest. 

We’d love to hear all about your discussions on here, or on Twitter!  

St Luke’s Food Pantry 

From Wednesday 2nd February, St Lukes will be opening a food pantry.  This will be open from 3:30pm—

5pm.  You need to apply to be a member and for £4 a week, you are able to purchase 10 items.  The items 

are classified as “hearts” and “diamonds” and you are allowed 3 hearts and 7 diamonds. Typically, the value 

of a “heart” is above £1.50 and a “diamond” below that value.  Some weeks, the pantry  will have free items 

or items that are on “special offer” such as 2 items = 1 diamond.   I will send more information nearer the 

time but I think this will be an invaluable asset to our community and something our families will use         

regularly.  

Y6 Table Tennis 

This week, our Y6 children have gone head to head in a table tennis battle to enable Mr Ward to select           

4 children to represent our school in a competition.  Well done to Beau from Y6 who was the overall  winner. 

Reading Support  Videos  

We are always looking for new and creative ways to support our families with reading.  In the past we have 

held reading workshops and training for parents.  With having to limit parents in schools, we needed to think 

of a creative way to still deliver support for you.  Our staff are currently recording films of themselves deliver-

ing a quality reading session that will help support you when reading at home with your child.  Keep your 

eyes peeled…..we will be releasing one a week.   Please let me know if you find them useful 

Y5 Swimming  

Y5 will start swimming next Monday.  This is a compulsory part of our curriculum.  All children are expected 

to take part.  The correct kit is expected—girls—full costume.  No bikinis.  Boys—swimming trunks.  No shorts 

passed the knee or shorts with pockets.  
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Our Schoolõs Mission StatementñHaving faith in God, ourselves and each other as we strive to reach our potential 

Our School Value for this half term is Honesty 
óLet all that you do be done in loveô 
                            Corinthians 16:14  
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Reading Plus Awards — Level Certificates   Jay(Y5) James and Kajus (Y6) 

Please encourage your child to access Reading Plus at home.  It is a great re-

source and is a huge financial investment from our school.   

                Attendance                                  Star Badge Winners        

 

 

                                  

                          

                           

                       

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates   

Spring Parents’ Evening Thursday 10th February  

School finishes for half term Friday 11th February  

School re-opens Monday 21st February  

 

 

  
 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and I wish you all the very best for 2022 

Mrs Kellett 

  Head teacher 

 

Maths Problem ĉcan you solve it.?  Donċt forget to put the solution in the box in 

the foyer for the chance of winning a Tesco voucher    

         KS1 Problem:                                   KS2 Problem:  

 

 

                         

 

 

 

QR 87.8% PR 82.6% 

Q1 90.2% P1 89.6% 

Q2 96.4% P2 87.2% 

Q3 82.6% P3 94.9% 

Q4 86.0% P4 87.2% 

Q5 82.0% P5 88.5% 

Q6 89.1% P6 85.5% 

 EYFS Freddie H EYFS Alexander M 

Q1 Jenson C P1 Nacho P P 

Q2 Lilly Rose P P2 Luke C 

Q3 Ethan G P3 Elizabeth M 

Q4 Riley C P4 Arian C 

Q5 Nancy M P5 Liam P 

Q6 Lily R P6 Evie Mai S 
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Galileo  discovers the first 

three moons of Jupiter. 


